As a fisherman, paddler and boater | do not agree that there should be any restrictions on
boating on the Willamette. The previous legislation was passed on flase statements and
committee members who were tired of hearing the complaints. There was no science to support
the law and was more about a few homeowners who did not know how to properly care for the

property falsely blaming a certain activity. Please pass this new legislation removing boating
restrictions.



